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Question(s) Answer(s) 

 
We would like to request a clarification regarding 
subjected newly announced tender. As its stated 
in BoQ only Siemens and Schneider products will 
be accepted according to the explanation of end 
user 

 
Kindly note that the request is made by the Government 
Authorities to rehabilitate an existing substation with Siemens 
and Schneider components/equipment, after consultation 
with end-user, the cited brands requested due to the following 
reasons:  
 

✓ This project is for the rehabilitation of existed 
substation for old models which contains "Siemens” 
and “Schneider" equipment;   

✓ The end-user has standardized these brands within the 
target project area;  

✓ Availability of spare parts for the mentioned brands in 
the end-user stores;  

✓ End-user staff are trained on these brands and they 
are familiar with the substation.   

 
Based on the above, bidders are kindly advised to submit their 
quote(s) as per compliance sheet and BOQ advertised. 

 
 
 


